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Attention: Ms. Betty Wright
Export/Import Licensing Officer

Subject:  Export Licensing Application for
Reload Fuel for Kernkrafiwerk Kruemmel in Germany

Dear Ms. Wright:

The attached 1s General Electric Company’s original NRC License application for 36,190 Kgs
of natural to enniched uranium as Uranium Dioxide (UO2) to be exported to Empresa
Nacional Del Uranio, S.A. (ENUSA) (fuel fabricator) with ultimate end use being reload fuel
for Kernkraftwerk Kruemmel in Germany.

Enclosed also is General Electric Company’s check #2403759 in the amount of $3,300.00
payable to the U.S. Nuciear Regulatory Commission for the processing and issuance of this
export license as required by law. This export license is required by early February 1994 to
assure first shipment in February 1994,

Your prompt assistance and contact with the U.S. State Department and Dcpartment of Energy
1s required.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Sincerely,

M. 9. LaRue
Licensing & Traific
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